
Submitter: Alystra Hill 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

There are countless reasons why it is not reasonable to expect every single person to 

go vote in person on election day. I'm not even going to list them, many are obvious 

and I'm sure it's been said before. But the current system has been working 

wonderfully for Oregonians for ages, because it's what the people wanted. It should 

not change and we don't want it to change. 


